
READING IS SUCCEEDING  

 

Partnership with Parents 
Working together to ensure every child achieves success 

 

Reading Workshops for Parents 

How do we teach reading at Woolmore? 

How can I help my child with their reading at home? 

“Overall, young people who enjoy reading very much are nearly five times as likely to read at the 

expected level for their age compared with young people who do not enjoy reading at all.” 

(Children and Young People’s Reading Today, 2012) 

As you will have read in our latest newsletter, this term we are focussing 

on developing our children’s reading skills and enjoyment levels.  

Growing children who read for pleasure needs to be done in 

partnership with home.  We would like to invite you to a workshop 

session, where we’ll share with you a little more information about: 

 How we teach reading in your child’s phase 

 Tips and strategies for helping your child become a successful 

reader at home.   

 Our new library and how you can use it  

 Using the IDEA Store 

This is also an opportunity to talk to other parents and share any tips and advice about 

things that are working for you with reading at home. 

Workshop dates and times                                  Location: training room  

Classes Date  Time  Run by 

Nursery 

Apple and Pear tree 

Wednesday10th Feb 9.00-10.00 Tasnim 

Reception  

Lemon, Lime and Orange 

Friday 12th Feb 9.00-10.00 Tasnim and 

Jen 

KS1: Y1 and Y2 

Banyan, Fig and Maple  

Tuesday 9th Feb 9.00-10.00 Katie and 

Emily 

KS2: Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 

Oak, Pine, Maple, Sequoia 

and Sycamore  

Friday 26th Feb 9.00-10.00 Ms Stewart 

and Gillian 

 
We hope to see lots of you as this is a great 

opportunity to share information about reading. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Ms Stewart 

(Deputy Headteacher) 


